

Diocese of Richmond

Office of the Bishop

October 7, 2024

Rev. James M. Arsenault St. Elizabeth Catholic Church 1301 Victor St. Richmond, VA 23222

Dear Fr. Arsenault,

Following the requisite canonical review and approval by the College of Consultors and Diocesan Finance Council, I give my approval for the St. Elizabeth Catholic Church Parish Center Building Project.

Thank you and all involved for your efforts to improve the life of the parish through this project.

With my gratitude and every best wish, I remain

Sincerely in Christ,

Most Reverend Barry C. Knestout

Bishop of Richmond

Cc: Very Rev. Michael G. Boehling, Vicar General & Moderator of the Curia Mr. Michael McGee, Chief Financial Officer Mrs. Sarah Rabin, Director of Finance